
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 2:51:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:31 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Jennifer Brown

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please do not raise rates right now. My family lost jobs during Covid. Our business is so badly effected. This is the
worst possible thing is help build the economy. Please no.

-- Attachment --
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